
COLUMBUS (Ohio) -
(UPI) — Gordon Novel said 
yesterday he will return to 
New Orleans and file about 
100 libel suits against every 

person who publicly support-
ed District Attorney James 
Garrison, including Sen. Rus-
sell Long. 

Novel said he will not fight 
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extradition to Louisiana. He 
plans to be in New Orleans 
July 7 or B, he said. 

The suits, Novel said, will 
be filed within a month. 

-We intend to subpena ev-
ery person involve d," the 
elusive witness in the Kenne-
dy assassination probe said, 
and "this includes Sen. Rus-
sell Long." 

The former bar operator 
was sought by Garrison as a 
witness into the alleged plot 
surrounding the Kennedy as-
sassination. Repeatedly, Nov-

i el has xtermed the probe "a 
fraud." 


